
 

 

 

April 2024 
    
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome to our school! 
 
We are delighted that you have chosen Calder Primary School and that your child will be joining us in 
September. We are looking forward to getting to know them over the coming months and helping them 
get ready for starting school.  
 
One way we support your child’s transition into Reception is by liaising with their key worker at their 
current nursery or early years setting. Their knowledge of your child’s learning journey so far is incredibly 
helpful for us to support them in making a great start and to plan their activities and themes. Please could 
you email us at primary@calderlearningtrust.com with where they currently attend.  If they don’t attend 
anywhere that’s not a problem, please just let us know.  
 
Your child will have a Year 5/6 buddy who will help them at school and give them an extra hand during 
playtimes for the first few weeks. They will be in touch soon as well to introduce themselves so that they 
can get to know each other a little more before September. 
 
Mrs Pickup, our administrator, will be sending out some key information such as more details about school 
meals, uniform and equipment. We are currently in the process of moving to a new computer information 
system and so will not be asking you to complete registration forms just yet, as we hope to use this new 
online system which should make things much simpler and easier for parents.  
 
We have some more information for new starters and parents on our website including a tour of the 
building, a welcome booklet with some photos and some activities for the children. We also have a Calder 
Learning Trust Facebook Page where we share what we’ve been getting up to and useful news and links. 
 
We look forward to meeting you and will be back in touch soon! If there is anything at all that we can help 
with in the meantime then please do telephone or email us.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
K.Lambert 

 
Mrs K Lambert 
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